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Teledyne	Optech	Reinforces
Chinese	Office

Mr	Wenjie	Wang	has	joined	Teledyne	Optech	in	the	position	of	general	manager	for
China.	In	his	position,	Wenjie	will	work	in	Teledyne’s	growing	office	in	Beijing	to	provide
his	experience	to	existing	and	prospective	clients.	Mr.	Wang	will	report	directly	to	Don
Carswell,	president	of	Teledyne	Optech.

Mr.	Wang	has	more	than	20	years	of	experience	in	the	surveying	and	mapping	industry.
Prior	to	coming	to	Teledyne	Optech,	Mr.	Wang	worked	in	senior	management	roles	in
Intergraph	Corporation	and	Leica	Geosystems	for	sales,	marketing	and	support.	Wenjie’s
responsibilities	as	general	manager	include	overall	responsibility	for	Teledyne	Optech	in
China,	including	expanding	the	team	to	strengthen	sales,	delivery,	training,	local	inventory
and	client	support.	He	holds	a	bachelor’s	degree	in	engineering	from	Xian	Highway

University.
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